
 

 

27 June 2022 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Y4 Transition Visits 

As you are aware, the Year 4 pupils transferring to either Gosforth Junior High Academy or Great Park Academy, 

have transition visits booked in for the 6th and 7th of July. Please see below for the arrangements on these days: 

Gosforth Junior High Academy 

Children visiting the GJHA will come into Archibald at the normal time on both days. Staff will then take the 

children over for their visit and will collect them at the end of the day too. On these days, you will collect your 

children as normal, from Archibald. If your child attends a club, they will attend as usual too.  

Great Park Academy 

If your child is visiting the GPA, you will need to make the necessary arrangements to drop them off and pick 

them up afterwards.  

Archibald school uniform must be worn for both visits. 

Children transferring to other schools in September, who do not have a transition visit on these dates, should 

attend school as normal. They will spend the day in another class. 

Kind regards. 

 

Mrs Graham    Mr Nettleship 

 


